
 
DATE:   March 8, 2005 

     
SUBJECT:   Interagency Advisory on the Confidentiality of Nonpublic Supervisory 

Information (SR 05-4) 
     

HIGHLIGHTS:   The Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System, Office of the 
Comptroller of the Currency, Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation, and 
Office of Thrift Supervision have issued the Interagency Advisory on the 
Confidentiality of the Supervisory Rating and Other Nonpublic 
Supervisory Information.  This interagency advisory reminds banking 
organizations of the statutory prohibitions on the disclosure of 
supervisory ratings and other confidential supervisory information to 
third parties without the prior written approval of the appropriate federal 
banking agency.  

     
DOCUMENT 
LOCATION: 

    
http://www.federalreserve.gov/boarddocs/SRLETTERS/2005/sr0504.htm

     
FURTHER 

INFORMATION: 
    

Timothy A. Bosch, Vice President 
Banking Supervision and Regulation Department 
(314) 444-8440, or 1-800-333-0810, ext. 448440. 
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